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Statement from the New York City Commission on Human Rights 
on Protecting New Yorkers from Discrimination 

The New York City Commission on Human Rights reaffirms its unwavering commitment to protecting 
all New Yorkers from discrimination as our city’s laws and values remain resolute. Segregation and 
discrimination have no place in our communities, and we will continue to vigorously enforce the 
nation’s strongest human rights law to ensure that every New Yorker is treated with fairness, dignity, 
and respect. 
 
In New York City, diversity is not just accepted but celebrated. Under the New York City Human 
Rights Law, discrimination in housing, employment, and public spaces is illegal. We urge all New 
Yorkers to stay informed of their rights and responsibilities under the law and report any instances of 
discrimination.  
 
For more information or to report discrimination, visit NYC.gov/HumanRights or call 212-416-0147. 
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